
  

 
    

UNT POLICE CRIME ALERT 
 

Tuesday, March 22, 2022 
 

On Tuesday, March 22, 2022, a female UNT student reported to the university 
she was sexually assaulted inside a resident room at Legends Hall on Monday, 

March 21, 2022, between 4 p.m. and 7 p.m. The female stated she met the non-
student male, believed to be in his early 20s, on a popular dating app. 

 
Sexual assault is not the fault of the survivor. Only a perpetrator can prevent 

sexual assault. Crime alerts are intended to help the UNT community stay safe 
by sharing information about how perpetrators are potentially preying on 

victims. 
 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS 

• Immediately report suspicious or dangerous activity to police by dialing 
911. 

• Trust your instincts. If the situation feels wrong or dangerous, it may be. 
Get away, call for help, and listen to your instincts. 

• Alert friends or family when meeting persons on dating apps. 
• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Learn more about campus safety resources and programs    

UNT has a full-time survivor advocate available to any student who has been a 
victim of violence. The survivor advocate can make safety or academic 

accommodations, as well as assist with medical attention and/or counseling 
needs. The survivor advocate is located in the University Union, Room 411, and 

can be reached at survivoradvocate@unt.edu or 940-565-2648. 
  

   

  

 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.e2ma.net%2Fclick%2Fichi4g%2F276ydog%2Fmnkvqp&data=04%7C01%7Cbradley.varcoe%40unt.edu%7Cb01572cf68ef41b2388508da0c61c5e6%7C70de199207c6480fa318a1afcba03983%7C0%7C0%7C637835911310027030%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=g44toQjMUtAD9wBWaxpPjjGQh%2FFnofL2S4L%2FKCArUr4%3D&reserved=0
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